
 

 
 

SHOW CAUSE NOTIFICATION AND DISCLOSURE 
  

August 14, 2025 
 
 
Please be informed that Medical Career College (MCC) has received a show cause directive from 
the Accrediting Bureau of Health Education Schools (ABHES) and has directed to disclose this 
information to all current and prospective students from all programs of the institution. 
 
The ABHES Commission has determined that the institution has to respond to the financial 
concerns.  
 
MCC Administration has put together a Teach-Out Plan for all students enrolled in Medical Assisting, 
Associate of Science in Healthcare Management, Vocational Nursing and Nursing Assistant 
programs. Our Teach-Out Plan meets the requirements set forth by the ABHES.  
 
The College administration, faculty, and staff are committed to continuously offer the quality 
education that all enrolled students deserve. 
 
Any question can be directed to Dr. Marilyn Castillo at (510) 445-0319 or via email at 
info@medcc.edu or marilyn@medcc.edu.  
 

Thank you, 

 

Dr. Marilyn Castillo 

CEO/President 

Medical Career College 

41300 Christy Street 

Fremont, CA 94538 

(510) 445-0319  
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